
 

   

 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
 
RE: NSPCC Number Day  
 
 
On Friday 2nd February, we will be celebrating Number Day. The children will be participating in 
various fun Maths activities during the day.  
 
 
As part of celebrating Number Day, children are invited to wear non-uniform for a £1 donation. The 
money raised will go to the NSPCC which is a charity that supports children and helps to keep them 
safe.  
 
Your child may wish to wear an item of clothing linked to numbers. Some examples of what your 
child could wear include a favourite sports top with a number on the back, dressing up as a number 
block, or why not get creative and make something to wear such as a unique t-shirt or hat or even 
by dressing up as a human sized calculator!    
 
We can’t wait to see the children’s outfits (but please do not spend lots of money buying new 
costumes) 
 
Kind Regards 
 

A.Warner 
 
Miss Warner 
Assistant Head teacher 

 


